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Attention: Jeanine Townsend
1001 T Street, 24" Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814

Comment Letter — October 22, 2013 Board Meeting — 2014 IUP
Dear Mrs. Townsend:

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) appreciates the opportunity to comment
on the Notice of Opportunity regarding the Proposed Adoption of the Intended Use Plan (IUP)
for the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) for Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2014. The
FFY 2014 IUP outlines the State Water Board’s business plan for the CWSRF Program during
FFY 2014, and identifies available funding, the projects the State Water Board anticipates
financing, the associated financing terms, and the measures that will be used to track the CWSRF
Program’s performance.

The Caltrans Local Development-Intergovernmental Review (LD-IGR) Program is your partner
in stewardship of the public interest, our part of which is the present and future mobility needs of
California. We offer the following comments at this time:

General Comments

Discrepancy exists within Section VI. B. Table 2: CWSRF Project Financing Forecast for FFY
2014 on page 28. Project number 7887-110 “Wastewater Treatment Plant Solar Feasibility
Study” is listed as being in Region 3. The City of Live Oak is in Region 5.

For questions regarding this comment letter please contact Joshua Pulverman, LD-IGR Statewide
Coordinator, Office of Community Planning at (916) 653-0808, or at

josh pulverman@dot.ca.gov.

erri Pencovic
Branch Chief, Office of Community Planning
LD-IGR Statewide Program

“Caltrans improves mobility across California”



